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Identity Clark County supports a new Columbia River Crossing on Interstate 5 for all of the 
obvious reasons cited over the past several months.  More expressly, a new river crossing is 
needed to ensure the economic health of our region.
 
The efficient and timely movement of freight, services, goods and people has a direct 
influence on our ability to compete in a global economy via the five-mile influence area under 
consideration which is an essential link in the I-5 trade corridor.
 
Additionally, Identity Clark County supports the inclusion of light rail in the project.
 
Ginger Metcalf
Executive Director
 

 
Identity Clark County
703 Broadway, Suite 610
Vancouver, WA  98660
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